
Renee Family Health and Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner Office PLLC
Virtual Office
Reading PA 19601
1(800) 235-9770

Patient Name:
 
Patient Birth Date:
 
Dear Patient, Renee Health and Family Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner Office PLLC requires our patients to participate in
scheduled and or random Urine screen testing as a part of your continued care. We have contracted with an outside
laboratory to perform such screenings. Your Health Insurance carrier will be billed applicable fees associated with the
testing services. If you should have any billing concerns please contact them directly and you can receive a patient copy
of the laboratory form for your records. Please let us know if you need anything further. Please initial and date below to
acknowledge. Thank you for your cooperation in this manner. Renee Health and Family Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner
Office PLLC

Patient/Authorized Legal Representative sign below:
 
Date:
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